CTO/THO

16th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with great pleasure that | write to inform you about the Year 11 Prom 2025. We are very
much looking forward to this key event, celebrating year 11 student’s journeys at Colton Hills. The
venue will be held at the Grand Station Hotel, Wolverhampton in the Brunel Suite on Thursday
26th June 2025.

To ensure that students have the opportunity to celebrate all their hard work, we have issued a
prom passport in which they can receive rewards, in the form of a sticker.

The rewards may be awarded as below:

By Form Tutor: 100% attendance for a week
By Form Tutor: No lates for a week

By Subject teacher: Student of the Lesson

By Subject teacher: Outstanding piece of work

By Subject teacher: Attending an hour intervention session after school with effort and
participation

By Subject teacher: Reaching your target grade or above in February mocks
e By Year Leader: Student of the Week

The aim is for students to be awarded 40 stickers by Friday 11th April to enable a prom ticket to
be fully purchased and confirmed. You will notice on their prom passport that there are milestones
for them to reach, each milestone reached allows a partial purchase of the prom ticket. If they
exceed this and reach 50 stickers, they will then be entered into a raffle for a discounted ticket
price. Each student has been given their Prom Passport so please ask them to show it you to see
how well they are getting on with meeting the success criteria.

It is important to stress that your child will not be able to attend Prom if they have had a
suspension since the start of Year 11. If your child has paid money towards Prom and they get
suspended, they will forfeit their opportunity of attending Prom and will not receive money back
that has already been paid.

The ticket cost is £45, which can be paid in instalments at each milestone or all together on Parent
Pay once your child has completed their Prom passport. A deposit of £15 is required by Friday
25th October to guarantee the opportunity for your child to attend. This is non-refundable and
therefore if students do not reach 40 stickers on their passport, then they will be unable to attend
Prom. The aim is to keep students focused and engaged throughout their final year at Colton Hills
with a special privilege of Prom at the end. The price includes the room hire, security, a red-carpet
entrance, banqueting dining, a DJ, LED dance floor, a soft drink upon arrival, access to a bar to
buy soft drinks for the rest of the evening and dry ice machine.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs C Tolliday

Head of Year 11



